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Date: April 25, 2023

Dear young friends at Aquabulan,

I hope this letter finds you all in the best of health and high spirits. I write to you with a great
sense of gratitude and appreciation that exceeds words. Your recent initiative to raise $4,200
for our cause of building a water well in Mkokozi Village, Tanzania has touched our hearts in
the most profound way, reminding us of the incredible goodness that exists in the world.

We are a community of compassionate individuals united by a common purpose. Your
unwavering support in helping us address the water crisis even at this younger age reflects the
genuine care and kindness that defines your initiative. It's not merely a financial contribution;
it's a gesture of solidarity, an act of love that extends beyond borders.

The $4,200 you've raised is not just a sum of money; it is a lifeline for an entire community.
With this contribution, you are bringing forth the opportunity for clean and safe drinking
water, a fundamental human right that should never be a luxury. Your generosity is about
providing children, women, and men with the chance to be healthy and have a normal life,
touching the lives of countless individuals and families who will benefit from this life-

changing resource.

We would like to extend an open invitation for you to visit the project site and see the impact

of your support firsthand. We believe that this connection, this personal touch, will deepen the
bond between us and give you a tangible understanding of the change you are bringing about.

Once again, from the deepest corners of our hearts, we thank you, not just for your financial
support, but for being a lighting candle in a world full of challenges.

With profound gratitude,

. O
M.Mohamed Kitendo NS
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